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CESSATION OF QUARTERLY REPORTING 
 

 
 
The Hour Glass Limited (the “Company” and together with its subsidiaries, collectively, the “Group”) 

wishes to update shareholders that following recent amendments to Rule 705(2) of the SGX-ST Listing 

Manual which came into effect on 7 February 2020, the Company will be ceasing quarterly reporting 

with effect from its new financial year commencing 1 April 2020.  

 

Accordingly, the Unaudited Third Quarter and Nine Months Financial Statement for the Period Ended 

31 December 2019 announced on 13 February 2020 which is provided on a voluntary basis is the last 

quarterly report that the Company has prepared.  

 

The Company will continue to keep shareholders updated on material developments relating to the 

Company and the Group, as and when appropriate, and in accordance with the Mainboard Rules. 

 

 

By Order of the Board  

 

 

Christine Chan 

Company Secretary 

13 February 2020 

 

  


